
 

 

 

 

      5th June 1989. 

 

                           TO ALL STAFF   

 

          On behalf of Trevor,and David;I would like to thank all  those  

      presenters, who  gave  up their sunday;to come along,and help with  

      the League of friends fete.   

          This is the one day in the year;where we as  a  radio  station  

      are able to make a public relations exercise for ourselves,as well  

      as  contribute  to  the  hospital  fund raising activities,it also  

      shows to the management of the hospital,that the radio station  is  

      a  substantial  contributor  to the well being of the patients not  

      just for the day,but also for the other 364 days a year.   

          I hope  from  yesterdays  fete,we  as  a  team  were  able  to  

      influence    people    into   listening   on   our   medium   wave  

      service,hopefully making people more aware of this service,and the  

      benefits. 

 

     ONCE AGAIN MANY THANKS FOR THE TURNOUT.   

 

 

                                       P.J.   
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